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EDITOR'S EASTER MESSAGE

Since last December, when I wrote my previous
message for the newsletter, I have had
lingering thoughts about the Savior--about

who He is and my relationship to Him.
Ironically, as circumstances have it, it is my
turn to write a message again at Eastertime.
Even though Easter has passed and my thoughts
may seem somewhat belated, I feel it is
important to say something to keep our minds
focused on the Savior, especially because of
our special responsibility to Him as church
organists and musicians.

I was greatly uplifted and inspired after
listening to the recent LDS World Conference.
There were many important and inspiring
things spoken, but I don't think I'll ever
forget the power of the hymn "The Spirit of
God Like a Fire is Burning" when it was
sung. It seemed as if all the hosts of
heaven were singing along, too, rejoicing in
the commemoration of the 100th anniversary
of the dedication of the Salt Lake Temple.

At that time, my thoughts were already drawn
to the Savior, because I was in charge of

our Primary's Easter Activity, and was trying
to figure out a way to teach the children
about Christ's resurrection. As a result, I
found myself growing closer to the Savior

and having a greater appreciation for His

life and sacrifice (and how important each

of us is to Him, too).

Because of these experiences, I felt
compelled to try to bring this same feeling
into our Sacrament Meeting the following
Easter Sunday, when I played the organ. As
I did so, I was filled with the Spirit.

I know that when my thoughts are thus focused
as | play the organ, I can better "communicate"
the messages of the hymns to those in the
congregation--so that they will not only

sing the hymns but "feel" them, too, (just

as | felt "The Spirit of God" sung in the
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Salt Lake Tabernacle). Also, when I
prayerfully select prelude and postlude
music, [ can set a more reverential tone.

All of you have probably had these special
kinds of experiences. When we have
sincerely and spiritually prepared ourselves
to invite the Spirit to attend our meetings,
people appreciate this even though they may
not say so directly; we can tell by the way
they sing and by their reverence.

One of the greatest challenges we face is to
maintain these sacred feelings week by week
(to "endure to the end"). We have good days
and bad days--that's just a part of life. But
as long as we keep striving to increase our
faith in the Savior and do His will, we'll
succeed in uplifting the people in our
congregations.

I am grateful I have had the opportunity to
meet such wonderful people as each of you in
our Chapter. I have learned much from you.
Not only have your varied talents and expertise
influenced and helped me but so also have
your exemplary lives. Thank you for enriching
mine.

--DeeAnn Stone

APRIL CHAPTER MEETING

This month's meeting will be under the
direction of Dr. Don Cook and will feature
"Organ Music of European Contempory
Composers." The meeting will be held
Wednesday, April 21st at 7:30 p.m. at
Scott Mill's stake center on 925 E. North
Temple Drive (northwest of the Provo
Temple).

This will be our last meeting of the year, so
please come and help make it an enjoyable one.
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